# ESVM LIBRARY

NEWS



#### **Tee Shirt Design Contest!**

The Student Library Advisory Committee (SLACers) are sponsoring a tee shirt design contest in honor of Pride Month. Last year's CHILLs Pride shirt was so popular that we decided to offer that design PLUS a brand new design by a CHILLs artist. Our friends at Adventure Advertising will create an online store for easy ordering, so you can order one or both designs! Designs are due by May 10th so the SLACers can determine their favorite. The winning designer gets a \$25 gift certificate to Rockport Blueprint! Details and design specifications can be found on posters around school and the library! Email Mrs. Eichenlaub with questions: iris.eichenlaub@fivetowns.net

## **DO YOU HAVE**

### GREAT IDEAS?

The SLACers want YOU to come join us for some snacks during Flextime on May 17th! If you have great ideas for our fabulous ESVM Library, we'd love for you to come meet some current members of this group. Food-friendly flooring? Student idea. Therapy dog visits? Student idea! FitDesk? Student idea! Blind Date with a Book? Student idea!!! Destress activities in the library? Student idea! Sticker mural? Student idea!!!

Can't wait to see you on May 17th!





#### Diverse Perspectives Book Club

Students, staff, and librarians meet and discuss books on a theme. This month's theme is "Interactive Books to Choose Your Own Reading Adventure." Like the old Choose Your Own Adventure books of the 1980s, these books allow the reader to take the reins! You can read one or both books—we have a fiction and nonfiction choice.

May 19th by Zoom at 6:30pm. Email for more info: iris.eichenlaub@fivetowns.net





Beautiful decorations in the ESVM Library by members of the SLACers and Mrs. Chamberlin!

### Congratulations, Mrs. Eichenlaub!

She's the 2022 Walter J. Taranko School Librarian of the Year! Amanda Kozaka (right), of the Maine Association of School Libraries, presented the award to Mrs. Eichenlaub at an assembly on April 27th. The award honors a certified librarian who has "made a significant contribution to the school librarian profession on the local and/or state levels."





Mrs. Forster nominated Mrs. Eichenlaub for the award and Mrs. Chamberlin assisted with the nomination video. This special video featured interviews with staff, students, an alumna, and an administrator.



PIPS THE THERAPY DOG GETS THE AWARD FOR MOST SNUGGLY AND EFFECTIVE STRESS-RELIEVER!

